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March 4, 2025 
 

Staffing Update 

We are pleased to announce that we have hired a marketing sales advisor, environmental services 

supervisor and a daylight concierge (receptionist). They will start training the week of March 10. 

Please join us in welcoming them to Sherwood Oaks. 

✓ Sales Advisor, Greg Berkebile – Greg has worked in the senior living sales field for the past 

five years.   

✓ EVS Supervisor, Hilda Fosnight - Hilda has several years of experience in long-term care and 

housekeeping services.  

✓ Concierge, Tiffani Shema – Tiffani comes from a skilled nursing facility in the North Hills  

and has more than 20 years of experience in customer service. 

Sherwood Oaks Arts Fest  

Please plan to attend the 2025 Arts Fest on Friday, March 7, from 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. in the 

Auditorium and Card Room. Come and see the wonderful arts and crafts your neighbors and the 

staff have been producing. What an amazing place we live in! You’re sure to be impressed. 
 

St. Patrick’s Day Music 

The Steel Clover Irish Band will be in the Auditorium on Thursday, March 13 at 1:30 p.m. to 

entertain you for St. Patrick’s Day. All residents are welcome to attend! 
 

Kitchen Tours 

Dining Services will offer kitchen tours on March 18 and 19. Sign-up on the administrative bulletin 

board in the mailroom. Attendees will meet at the fireplace at 2:00 p.m. on the dates above. There is 

a 12-person limit per tour and spaces fill up quickly! 
 

Historic Artist Presentation 

David Soloman, WQED, will be in the Auditorium on Tuesday, March 11 at 1:30 p.m. to speak to 

you about the Elizabeth Black Project. Elizabeth Black (1912-1983) was a Pittsburgh artist who 

sketched charcoal portraits of American soldiers, sailors & airmen across Europe during WWII.  
 

Daylight Savings Time 

Spring is almost here! Remember to turn your clocks ahead one hour on Saturday night, March 8, 

before you go to bed. 

 


